
Montesino 


December 14, 2010 

Licensing Assistance Team 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety ­-..U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to request an amendment to our two licenses. In 
the past Tim Deckman served as Radiation Safety Office, but has since left 
our company. I am requesting that Tim Deckman's name be replaced by 
the name of Adam Smith. Mr. Smith received the same certification 
training from RAM Services as Mr. Deckman on August 18-21, 2008. 

Please amend our two licenses such the the name Adam Smith replace the 
name Tim Deckman wherever it may occur on the license. Please make 
this amendment application to both of Montesino Technologies' licenses. 
The licenses are numbers 07-30963-01 and 07-30963-02G. Thank you for 

your assistance in this matter. 030.1/.,1., 1~ 03{)3('~79 

Sincerely yours 

Peter J. Schmitt 
President 

pjs/p 

enc: copy of certificate of training 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of YOugPPlication dated 

IJ,l,Lj I"J.(J l0 ,and to inform you that the initial processing which 

inclu'A:an administ~ve revi?~3~ee~;rf~;l) (07 _:3Oq~3-0J.b) 
~	THere ~~inis'Qve omlssio~S. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 

Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 
J 
Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 5" 7':/ ll.1 .D74 faa 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



